Steven SeEe

From: Jessica Mangiante <jmangiante1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:15 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Good morning,
| am writing to express my concerns about the potential effects on my personal medical care and employment should
the proposed bill fail to pass. | understand that the outcome of this legislation will have far-reaching implications, and |

would like to outline how this decision might directly affect my life.

Firstly, without the passing of the bill measures, | am worried that | will face reduced access to services and higher
expenses | obtain at Face First in North Smithfield, RI.

Secondly, | am also licensed as a Nurse Practitioner to provide these services. The stability of my employment is closely
tied to the benefits provided by this legislation. If the bill does not pass, | foresee increased uncertainty regarding my job
security and the continuation of the benefits that are critical to maintaining my financial well-being.

| appreciate your attention to this matter and kindly request that my concerns, along with those of many others in
similar circumstances, be considered during the decision-making process. | look forward to receiving updates on the
status of the bill and any further measures that may be implemented to safeguard the well-being of employees and
patients like myself,

Thank you for your time and understanding.

Jessica DiRocco, DNP, APRN, FNP-BC

401-595-0551

10 Carriage Way

Johnston, RI 02919



